
THIRTY - THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
NOVEMBER 23 & 24 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    B. Miller D. Wylie M. Deska 

Communion A. Miller S. Braga T. Cabral 

 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19 

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

       + Victoria Thomas 

 + Giovanni Presti 

 Intentions of Lucia 

 Intentions of Kathy 

 Intentions of Matthew   

 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 20 

  8:00 am  

 + Luiza & John da Costa 
   

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21 
(PRESENTATION OF BLESSED VIRGIN MARY) 
 5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

 + Holy Souls in Purgatory 
                     

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22 ( ST. CECILIA) 

  8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & 

recitation of Divine Mercy Novena) 

 + Audrey Shannon 
  

SOLEMNITY OF 

CHRIST THE KING 
________________________ 

 

 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 23 

  5:00 pm   

 + Gunter Schroeder 

 + Maria Santos & Family 

 + Luiza da Costa 

 + Luis & Angelina Inacio 

 + José Fernandes Freitas & Family 
 
 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 24 

  8:00 am  
 

  9:00 am + Gerald Devlin 
 

11:00 am  - for the People - pro populo 

 

LAMP OFFERING 

November 17 - 23 November 24 - 30 

SANCTUARY LAMP 

+ Gregory Stoyles, Sr. + Richard Ireland 

LADY ALTAR LAMP 

+ Gunter Schroeder Intentions of Megan 

OFFERTORY 
NOVEMBER 10, 2024 

Sunday Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you! 

$2,413.00 

$  609.65 

$1,025.50 

$4,048.15 

Please observe a reverent silence - 

talk to God before Mass and to each other after Mass - and please 

ensure that all mobile devices are switched off or silenced to avoid 

distracting others in prayer.  Children are most welcome.  The narthex or 

the parish hall should be used as a crying room if needed.  Please do not 

allow any children to run about the church at any time.  Thank you. 

 

 

If you are visiting today, 

St. Patrick’s Parish welcomes you. 

BIBLE SHARING SESSIONS 
Please join Fr. Joe and Peter Hoan in the parish hall on alternating 

Thursday evenings at 7pm and Thursday mornings at 10 am for what 
will be called “Bible Sharing” that is encouraged by the Synodality 

process of the Universal Church.  The next Bible Sharing Session will 
be held on Thursday, November 21 @  7 pm.  All are welcome! 



DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. Archange Kebe 

Tuesday Rev. Fernand Pierre 

Wednesday + Consecrated Brothers & Sisters 

Thursday Young Catholic Adults 

Friday Rev. Godwin Pinto, O.C.D. 

Saturday Rev. John Schnurr 

NOVEMBER 17, 2024 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 50/50 DRAW 
Have you got your tickets?  Go to the narthex, take out your 

cell phone and use the QR code.  You have until December 
22, 2024. 

CHILDREN’S 

NATIVITY PLAY 

Children between the ages of 8 

and 13 from St. Patrick’s Parish 
will be presenting the Nativity Play 

prior to the 5 pm Mass on 
C h r i s t m a s  E v e  a t  4 : 4 5 

pm.  Practices will take place on 
four Sundays beginning Sunday, 

December 1 in the Church (one practice will be a dress 
rehearsal).  The practices on December 1 & 8 will begin 

at 2pm, the next two practices will begin immediately 
following the 12pm Mass on Sunday.  If your child(ren) 

would like to take part in this Christmas presentation, please 
contact Bonnie O’Brien at 519-716-2735. 

Families who pray together, stay together! 

CWL MEETING  
The next Catholic Women’s League 

meeting will be held on Tuesday, 
November 19.  The meeting will begin 

with the celebration of Mass at 5 pm and 
continue in the parish hall - everyone is 

invited to bring their own brown bag 
supper or snacks.  The formal meeting will begin at 

approximately 6:15 pm.  At 7 pm there will be a presentation 
by the Diocesan CWL President, Theresa DiFalco, on the 

“Three Pillars - Standing Committees of the CWL. 

WORLD YOUTH DAY 
On Sunday, November 24, 2024 we 

celebrate World Youth Day. The theme 
young people are called to reflect on is: 

“those who hope in the Lord will run and not 
be weary”.  In his message addressed to 

young people the Holy Father, invites young people to set 
out on the pilgrimage of life before them, in joy and in hope. 

To see how others are celebrating world youth day around 
the Diocese and to find resources to celebrate yourself 

please visit: www.wyd.hamiltondiocese.com 

ECUMENICAL SERVICE FOR 

PEOPLE WITH SPECIAL NEEDS 
An interdenominational service for 

people with special needs will be 
offered at St. Patrick Church on 

Sunday, November 24 at 3 pm.  
The ecumenical service will include 

music, song and prayer in an environment that is both 
sensory and special needs friendly.  Please join us! 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 

QUARTERLY COLLECTION 
SVDP’s  spec ia l  quarter ly 
collection takes place on the 

weekend of November 23 & 
24 at the conclusion of all 

Masses.  Special green offering 
envelopes will be available in the 

narthex of the church.  Please 
pick one up before or after Mass.  

Envelopes should be placed in the 
baskets at the doors after mass and not in the regular 
collection basket.  All tax receipts for donations made to 

SVDP Collection come directly from SVDP.  Anyone wanting 
a tax receipt for their donation to the SVDP Quarterly 

Collection should be certain to clearly write their name and 
address on the envelope.  All cheques should be made 

payable to St. Vincent de Paul Society.  SVDP also accepts 
Interac e-transfers to SVDPStPatrick.T@gmail.com. For 

further information please contact SVDP directly at 519-623-
0173.  As always, SVDP thanks you for your continued and 

generous support! 

COFFEE SOCIAL 
We invite you to stay after the 9  and 
11 am Mass on Sunday, November 

24 for our coffee social in the Parish 
Hall.  This is an ideal time to come 

together to renew existing friendships 
and to form new ones.  A special invitation is extended to 

new parishioners who would like to get better acquainted 
with St. Patrick’s Parish community.  All are welcome. 

USING THE DOOR BY 

THE CHOIR 
The weather outside is frightful…

In consideration of our 
musicians and choir, please do 

not exit by the choir door if you are leaving mass before the 
end of the final hymn.   Should you find it necessary to leave 

the church before the final hymn has concluded, please exit 
through the main doors of the church.  Thank you. 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wyd.hamiltondiocese.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmjkroetsch%40hamiltondiocese.com%7C70949e6319cd4fdef06908dcf50e0f5a%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638654687935915537%7CUnknown%7CTWFp

